
From: Bette Matheny
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: New DeSchutes bridge
Date: Monday, February 05, 2018 5:56:46 PM

A bridge that would give the south end of Bend greater access to public lands is a no brainer. Please do not let a few
wealthy people determine whether or not we can have a bridge.
Bette and Bill Matheny
19509 Pond Meadow
Bend Oregon

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:HAGNR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

